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The state of New Jersey and Rowan University are committed to providing every vendor with a 

workplace free from unlawful discrimination. 

Every vendor is required to read and become familiar with the “New Jersey State Policy 

Prohibiting Discrimination in the Workplace” (Policy) and the “Procedures for Internal 

Complaints Alleging Discrimination in the Workplace” (Procedures).  

Any questions you may have about the Policy or Procedures should be directed to The Office of 

Equity and Diversity. 

Please sign this Acknowledgement of Receipt form to confirm receiving and understanding the 

Policy and Procedures. Failure to sign the form does not relieve any vendor of the 

responsibility to understand and adhere to the provisions of the Policy and Procedures. 

 

Vendor Name:  

Signed By:  

Printed Name:  

Title:  

Date:  

 


